
 

BSA E-Filing Announces New Toll Free Number and Email Address 

July 31, 2010 

The Financial Crimes Enforcement Network (FinCEN) announces a new toll free number and 

email address for the Bank Secrecy Act Electronic Filing (BSA E-Filing) Service Desk. 

Effective July 31, 2010, the BSA E-Filing Service Desk toll free telephone number and email 

address will change.  The new number is 1-866-346-9478 (Option 1) and the new email address 

is BSAEFilingHelp@fincen.gov. The old number will be disconnected on July 31, 2010 and a 

recording announcing the new number will not be available if this number is called.  

The Help Desk hours and days of operation will remain the same: Monday through Friday 8 a.m. 

to 6 p.m. East Coast Time.  The BSA E-Filing homepage is located at 

http://bsaefiling.fincen.treas.gov. 
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